
Hi,

This is an objection to the amended plans of the Development Assessment 
of DA2022/0596 address Lot CP SP 35989  29-37 Dobroyd Road Balgowlah 
Heights.

This proposal of development is grossly over populating a small area of 
382 m2 with very little facility for vehicular activity and with very 
limited public transport (bus only ... and not very often and not reliable).

Hope council rejects this proposal.

Kind regards

Ross and Anne Hutchison
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Subject: submission DA2022/0596


